
you said we did



Universal Credit information to be sent when ready. It will 
include a guide for people on what to do before and when 
they get the Universal Credit letter

Easy Read letters were sent by post to people living in 

Camden, and known to: 

• Camden Learning Disability Service (CLDS) and 
• Children and Young People Disability Service (CYPDS)

These were also sent by email to all people who attend 

Planning Together 



• We have some easy read information we can 
share by email on Universal Care Plans (UCP)

• We are also waiting for copies in post

Lynette will email more information about the 

Health Plan project with NHS England.



Planning Together to invite Councillor Wright and Chris 

Lehmann back when they have thought some more about 

the feedback.

• The feedback provided was discussed at a Cabinet Member 

Briefing meeting on 4 December 2024 

• We are looking closer at the different areas of feedback and 

who will take a lead on next steps

• Councillor Wright and Chris Lehmann will then come back to 

a future Planning Together meeting with an update



Finding out about activities for people with learning disabilities in 
Camden

At the last Planning Together meeting you told us that people don’t 

know where to find information on activities for people with learning 

disabilities (LD) in Camden, for example:

• education, 

• employment, 
• leisure and social groups.

We have a short survey to help us understand more about 

your experience when searching for things to do for people 

with LD.



Completing the Survey

scan the QR code on the table with your phone camera 

to go to the survey

The survey will be open until Friday 7 February 2025

Sal and Richard will help during the break


	Slide 1: you said we did
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5: Finding out about activities for people with learning disabilities in Camden
	Slide 6: Completing the Survey

